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No: F2 (PGH-CIR)KU/18/2
Dated: September 15, 2018

Circular
It has been observed that at times students prefer to have their meals in their respective rooms thereby bypassing the very basic norm of the hostel. This ultimately has an adverse impact on the cleanliness, hygiene and sanitation of the Hostels. In order to have a healthy environment in the Hostels the Wardens are requested to make it mandatory for the boarders to use the dining space to have meals. Strict adherence to this practice may kindly be ensured. 





Prof. Aneesa Shafi
(Provost)
Copy to 
· Warden, Rabiya Basiri Girls Hostel
· Warden, Haba Khatton Girls Hostel
· Warden, Qurat-Ul-Ayn Hyder Girls Hostel and Bi-Bi Amina Hostel 
· File 
· Notice Board, All Girls Hostels 
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